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Dress to Express 
In School and at home, everyone at WPS loved taking part in the 
Dress to Express day on Thursday. As part of the Express Yourself 
theme for this year’s Children’s Mental Health Week, we enjoyed 
wearing something that we love.  
 

 

 

 
 

RSPB Garden Bird Watch  
As a follow on from children’s Science lessons last week where 
they got to see a variety of birds such as blue tits, goldfinches, 
house sparrows, great tits and a woodpecker, many children con-
tinued their learning and took part in the RSPB’s Garden Bird 
Watch over the weekend. Some of our WPS bird watchers and 
their work are featured below.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Daffodil Initiative 

Thanks to everyone for continuing to take part in our initiative to 
show support for the NHS and key workers by sending us your 
photographs of daffodils in your windows at home as well as chil-
dren’s art work featuring these symbols of hope, strength and re-
silience. Contributions this week from Mackenzie P2, Kyle P4, Holly 
P5, Freddie KG, Thomas P3, Oliver P6 and James P1. 

Congratulations to this week’s  

Stars of the 
Week! 

Our staff would still like to celebrate 

their Stars of the Week while we are 

managing learning online and teaching 

in School 

 

Rec: Eric  for making a fantastic treasure 
map and following the directions brilliantly. 
Well done, Eric.  

P1: Ntembe for a beautifully presented, 
thoughtful and spontaneous poem about 
differences.  

P2: Inaya for super persuasive writing. She 
has a vivid information and put this to ex-
cellent use in her English work this week!  

 

 

P3: Ed for trying his best to add detail in his 
English work and improve his presentation 
in his Mathematics.   

P4: Oscar for always keenly contributing 
during lessons and putting very good effort 
into his school work. 

P5: Ruby for her excellent commitment 
and engagement in all Zoom lessons and 
returning all her work on time.  

P6: Isabella for her superb enthusiasm and 
engagement in our work on life for appren-
tices at Quarry Bank Mill. 

 

 

~ ~  Prep 4 Fact of the Week  ~ ~  
 

A koala bear’s fingerprints are so indistinguishable 
from a human’s they’ve even been confused in police investigations! 

 
 
 
 

Many Happy Returns to all the children 

who are celebrating their birthday this 

week. 

William P1 

A Message from the Parents’ Committee 
 

Don’t forget to join in the February Half Term Matchbox Challenge. Please see our Parentmail sent on 
Tuesday 2nd February for further details of how to enter.   

 


